Assessing Adoption and Use of the IOM Report

“A Population-Based Policy and Systems Change Approach to Prevent and Control Hypertension”
Follow Up Reminder E-mail
Web based survey protocol for assessing adoption and use of public health priorities to reduce and control hypertension

You recently received an invitation to participate in a voluntary, web-based survey from the Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention at the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention requesting your ideas and opinions on the Institute of Medicine (IOM) report “A Population-Based Policy and Systems Change Approach to Prevent and Control Hypertension.” 
This is a reminder to please complete the survey, only if you have not already done so.  To respond to this survey please click the link below:
[Insert hyperlink to web based survey]
Please respond to this survey by [insert date] XX-XX-XXXX
If you have already completed this survey, please disregard this request. 

Again, we thank you for your willingness to participate in this project. 
Please contact Rashon Lane at rlane@cdc.gov, if you have questions about this request.







